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WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA RYAN WHITE CARE COUNCIL 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FRANCIS HOUSE – TAMPA
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2017

1:30 P.M. – 3:00P.M.

MINUTES 
	CALL TO ORDER
	The meeting was called to order at 1:31 pm by Pamela Sabella, Chair.


	ATTENDANCE


	Members Present: Brandi Geoit, Pamela Sabella
Members Absent: Joyce Johnson
Guests Present: Kamaria Laffrey
Recipient Staff Present: None
Lead Agency Staff Present: None
Health Councils Staff Present: Lisa Nugent, Katie Scussel


	CHANGES TO AGENDA
	There were no changes to the agenda. 

  

	ADOPTION OF THE MINUTES
	The minutes for January 26, 2017 were approved (M: Geoit, S: Sabella).


	CARE COUNCIL REPORT
	The Care Council met on February 1, 2017. The Part A recipient announced the successful launch of e2Hillsborough in January and stated that there will be several improvements made in the coming months. The Part B Lead Agency announced several guests at the meeting, including two contract managers from the Lead Agency and two visitors from the Florida Department of Health’s central HIV office. Members voted to approve one new member and to accept the revisions to the bylaws.   
The next Care Council meeting will be March 1, 2017 at the Children’s Board of Hillsborough County.

	CLIENT/ COMMUNITY INPUT
	Members discussed concerns that clients are being referred to the Insurance Service Premiums program or to the AIDS Drug Assistance Program when they are eligible for Project AIDS Care Waiver. There is concern that some case managers do not understand the criteria for different assistance programs. Members agreed to bring this issue to the next Care Council meeting to discuss the possibility of a future training for case managers to make eligibility criteria more clear. 
Members expressed concerns over the possible repeal of the Affordable Care Act and the effects this would have on clients. Many clients have health insurance plans through the Marketplace. 
Hernando Department of Health recently sent out a letter stating that they would no longer be offering adult dental services. Many clients in Hernando were concerned about losing dental services however DOH-Hernando will continue to offer dental services for HIV clients. 


	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	Kamaria Laffrey will be participating on a panel discussing barriers to care at the Health Equity Symposium sponsored by the Florida Public Health Association and the Tampa Bay Healthcare Collaborative on March 31, 2017.

Brandi Geoit announced a roller derby scrimmage on Sunday, March, 19, 2017 at Spin Nations Skating Center in Port Richey. Tickets are $10 and will benefit West Coast AIDS Foundation in their Honorary Governor Race. 

	ADJOURNMENT
	There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 2:09 p.m.
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